
 

 

 

 

 

 

5th July 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Mr Littler-Moore and the children who have been attending his Drama after school club 

have put together a small performance to showcase the work that they have been doing. 

 

Parents are welcome to come into school on Thursday 18th July at 2.30pm for approx. 20 

mins to see the work which the children have been busy putting together. 

 
Please can your child bring to school a Black t-shirt and black trousers to wear at the 

performance. We hope you can attend the performance and look forward to seeing you 

there.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Karen Wakefield 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


